
 

Volume 3, No. 7, 11.21.11 

 

 

 

 

Message from 
the President 
Mark Neumann 

 

Hi Club members, 

Great to final have the cool (cold?) weather in Arizona. It makes for fine driving temperatures for our 
vintage GTOs. We have lots of good things going on through the end of the year – our auction this week 

(we NEED your help), our Turkey Run (took place this past 

weekend), our Christmas Party on Dec. 18 (thanks to the 
Lockes for hosting), and our upcoming club meeting on Nov. 

30. Don't forget about our 2012 Cactus GTO Club Calendars, 

still available and make great holiday gifts @ $13 each (see 

order form below). 

Special thanks to those who came out for our semi-annual 

Adopt-A-Highway project on Oct. 29. It was nice to see some 

new members participate, like Bob Long and Robert Brown, 

and some old ones (great to see you, George!). As always, we 
extend a special thanks to June and (Chef) Tim Smith for 

hosting this outing. It's a great cause for our community on one of our favorite roads. 

From the Board of Directors, and myself we wish all of our members a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday 

See you at the auction! 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP THIS WEEK! 

Nov. 23, 25-26  

Greater Phoenix Collector Car Auction  

Help us out this week at the Greater Phoenix Collector Car 

Auction! (see below) 

 

   

 

 



Arizona State Fairgrounds, 1826 W. McDowell Rd., Phoenix  

This is our opportunity to manage our OWN auction. But we need your help. 

Wednesday, Nov. 23: set-up and begin check in's.  

Friday, Saturday, Nov. 25, 26: we need about 10 people each day (100 cars on 

Friday afternoon starting at 2 pm; should end by 7 pm. They will also be running 125 

cars on Saturday beginning at 10 am. 

Let's do this together!!! 

Contact: Charlie Miller @ cmiller @seaboardmiller.com to sign up or call him at 

623.535.9240 
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